
Sustainable Funding for Mental Health Crisis
Services

PHOENIX, AZ, UNITED STATES, January

27, 2022 /EINPresswire.com/ --

NASMHPD publishes "Sustainable

Funding for Mental Health Services"

that was produced by RI International

in partnership with Dr. Henry Harbin,

Dr. Brian Hepburn, Brenda Jackson,

and Melissa Rowan.  

Crisis services, when available, are

reimbursed through a patchwork of

dedicated local (state and/or county)

funds, federal grant allocations and

Medicaid payment within forward-

thinking states that have established

structures to reimburse for these essential services. To establish a full continuum of crisis

services for all Americans, every person needs access to these essential services in a manner like

their physical health counterparts. This paper identifies standardized existing healthcare codes

that every insurer should reimburse; including commercial, Medicare, Medicaid,

VA, FEHB and Tricare. 

David Covington, CEO and President of RI International, states, "Our hope is to advance coding

guidelines that will support standardized billing and access to core crisis coverage from all

insurers."

Dr. Henry Harbin, Healthcare Consultant and former CEO of Magellen Health Services, said,

"Crisis mental health services need to be reimbursed by all insurers including Medicare,

Medicaid and Commercial. 

See the full report at bit.ly/CrisisBillingCoding

About the National Association of State Mental Health Program Directors

NASMHPD, founded in 1959 and based in Alexandria, VA, the National Association of State

Mental Health Program Directors (NASMHPD) represents the $41 billion public mental health

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://bit.ly/CrisisBillingCoding


service delivery system serving 7.5 million people annually in all 50 states, 4 territories, and the

District of Columbia. NASMHPD (pronounced "NASH-bid") is the only national association to

represent state mental health commissioners/directors and their agencies, and serves as the

lead for CrisisNow.com.

https://nasmhpd.org/

About RI International

RI International (https://www.riinternational.com), a global organization with more than 50

programs throughout the United States and abroad, provides Crisis, Health, Recovery and

Consulting services, wherein their values and priorities include: maintaining a recovery culture,

ensuring clinical best practices, making safety a priority for all, measuring value and results,

optimizing quality and compliance, and serving as a critical resource for First Responders.

https://riinternational.com/
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/561593067

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.
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